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ISLAND UPDATE  Number 95 | October 2016 

 

The James Island Public Service District will be 
hosting its annual Community Services Event 
(formerly the Fire Expo) at the James Island Lowe’s 
on Thursday, October 13th from 6-9 p.m. to promote 
this year’s Fire Prevention Week Campaign “Don’t 
Wait – Check the Date! Replace Smoke Alarms 
Every 10 Years”. The JIPSD’s Solid Waste, 
Wastewater and Fire Services Departments and other 
emergency services agencies such as fire, medical, 
police, Consolidated 911 Center, Emergency 
Management Department, and CERT will be in 
attendance. Fun activities for the kids include a 
medical helicopter landing, jump castle, and much 
more! Stop by for a free hot dog and drink. 

  

JIPSD is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer, a Drug Free Workplace, and an At-Will Employer. 
We Participate in E-Verify. 

 

JIPSD Residents:  
 

The Solid Waste 
Services Department 

would like to hear 
from you! 

 

Our Solid Waste 
Staff will also be on 
hand at our annual 

Community 
Services Event to 

answer any 
questions you may 
have and provide 
you with useful 

information about 
garbage and yard 
debris collection. 

We look forward to 
seeing YOU there! 

 


